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CITY OF YAKIMA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON THE 2022 BUDGET  

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Yakima will hold a 
public hearing on Monday, November 1, 2021 & Tuesday, November 16, 2021 
at 6:00 p.m., or soon thereafter, via Zoom, for the purpose of fixing the budget for 
the City of Yakima for the fiscal year 2022.  Any taxpayer may call in to said 
meeting (information provided on the agenda) and be heard for or against any part 
of the budget. 
 
The preliminary budget summary of the City of Yakima, WA, for the fiscal year 
2022, is on file in the office of the City Clerk and in the office of the Director of 
Finance and Budget of the City of Yakima.  A copy of said preliminary budget will 
be furnished to any taxpayer who will contact either office in Yakima City Hall, 129 
North 2nd Street, Yakima, WA, or you may access it at 
https://www.yakimawa.gov/services/finance/budget-documents-2/ 
 
 
DATED this 20th day of October, 2021. 
 
 

PATRICIA BYERS 
Mayor of the City of Yakima 
 
SONYA CLAAR TEE 
City Clerk 
 
JENNIFER FERRER-SANTA INES 
DIRECTOR OF FINANCE & BUDGET 
 
 


